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PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 

Director’s Report August 2022 

 

 Please note this update for your review. 

 

1. Commission Meeting: 

The regular meeting of the Commission is scheduled for Tuesday, August 16th, 2022, at 

7:00 PM, in the Ledyard Senior Center. Please contact the office immediately if you will 

not be able to attend.   

 

2. Fields: 

Due to the drought, we are holding off on the second fertilizer application. Doing the 

application now would harm to the fields and we wouldn’t see much benefit because the 

grass is dormant.  

 

3. Erickson Park: 

Mike will be spraying weed killer along the walking path so Paul can till the stone dust 

path.  

 

4. Christy Hill:  

The parking lot lights have been installed. Everything is installed and we are just waiting 

for Eversource to make the connection.  

 

5. Sawmill Park:  

Dangerous trees/ limbs were removed. We were able to save some money by only having 

the tree company drop the trees to the ground and cut up into 4-foot pieces. This allowed 

Public Works to chip and remove everything from the property  

 

6. Judge Crandall:  

-Heater that was hanging off the wall was repaired.  

-A new exit/ emergency light combo was installed. This is required to meet fire code and 

needed to be replaced because the battery was dead.  

-Stove removed from   

 

7. Youth Leagues:  

Football: Has started practice, will be holding their first scrimmage this weekend with 

games starting next weekend.  

Soccer: Practices start next week.  

Little League: Practices start at the end of this month.  

 

 


